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SUBCOMMITTEE ON SPACE AND AERONAUTICS

The Honorable Kay Granger The Honorable Rosa DeLauro

Chair Ranking Member

Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations

H-307 The Capitol 1036 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting $960,000 for Limestone County Bethel Road Widening and Resurfacing. The entity
to receive funding for this project is the Limestone County Commission, located at 310 W Washington
Street Athens, AL 35611. The funding would be used for the widening, resurfacing, and drainage
improvements of approximately 3.1 miles of Bethel Road from the intersection of Mooresville Road to AL
Hwy 251. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will help improve the safe flow of
increased traffic on this major west to east Collector Route in northeast Limestone County.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 USC 133.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

z ‘Wﬁ

Dale Strong
Member of Congress
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